
MTA Bags has been selected to be part of the Ibero-American Design Biennal in its 7th edition, BID20-
Madrid, with our Arekuna Series project!  
 We are very happy! Having been chosen by the jury of the Ibero-American Design Biennial, among so 
many participants, to be part of its seventh edition, is a recognition to our cultural heritage. 
 
This selection is a tribute, through aesthetics, to value nature, using wood as a representative element of 
sustainability. 
 
Upon being selected, in addition to opting for the Awards of this edition, our Bags will also be part of the 
Exhibition that will take place from 23-27 November at the Central de Diseño de Matadero, Madrid, 
Spain. 
 
 
 


